
Calendar      

    NEXT WEEK -  Club Elections 

    December 15  -  Board Meeting at GW Hotel, 6 PM 

    December  22 -  Christmas Program 

    December 29  -  No Meeting  -  Happy New Year! 

    March 16-18  -  District Conference at The Homestead 

    March 24  -  Kaleidoscope 

 

Today’s Program 
     Today’s planned program had to be resched-

uled…..soooo, we will be entertained by New Member 

Talks!  Listen carefully...Morgan Templar, Karen Schultz 

and Jean Barch will be telling us all their deep dark secrets. 
 

Our Last Program 
    Lee Bean our District Foundation Chair 
for Annual Giving, spoke to us on the ori-
gins, operations and giving programs sup-
ported by Rotary Foundation.  The Founda-
tion began with just $27.50 in 1917.  The 
goal of the foundation is to “advance world 
understanding, goodwill and peace through-
out the world through the improvement of 
health and welfare of the world”.  The Foun-
dation reaches more people in more countries than the 
United Nations.   

    The Foundation is incredibly efficient - 100% of what 
we give goes to actual use for a program or giving effort.  
They do this by using the interest from  the foundation to 
cover overhead expenses.  The Foundation has historically 
focused its efforts on worldwide educational and humani-
tarian needs. 

     Lee presented several of our members with Paul Harris 
“Plus” pins, meaning that these Rotarians have earned 
multiple Paul Harris awards.  Gary Chrisman received  a 
+2 pin, Irv Shendow received a +3 pin and Bill Hottel re-
ceived a +6 pin.  Congratulations guys, we are very proud 
of you. 

     You too, can be a Paul Harris Fellow…..Gary Chris-
man announced that the Foundation has 10,000 points to 
give as matching dollars towards Paul Harris awards.  This 
means that if you donate $500, our Rotary will match you.  
Hurry, this offer lasts only until the end of the year. 

Clarke County  - Wednesday Lunch  - Episcopal Parish Hall - Noon 

Charles Town   - Tuesday Lunch - Jefferson Hospital - 12:15 pm 

Frederick County  - Tuesday Breakfast  -Shenandoah Univ. Cafeteria - 7:30 am 
Front Royal   - Friday Lunch - Houlihan’s - Noon 

Hagerstown   - Wednesday Lunch - Venice Inn - 12:15 pm 

Leesburg     - Thursday Evening - Rivercreek Country Club - 6:30 pm 
Linden            - Wednesday Breakfast, Apple House - 7:00 am 

New Market  - Wednesday Lunch  -The Shenvalle - 12:10 pm 

Purcellville  - Thursday - Bethany United Methodist Church - 7:00 am 

Strasburg   - Tuesday Noon  -  Strasburg Hotel  - Noon 
Warrenton - Thursday Lunch  - Fauquier Springs  -  12:15 pm 

Winchester  Latest   - Tuesday Evening  - Piccadilly Brew Pub -  6 pm 

Woodstock - Wednesday Lunch - American Legion - 12:05 pm 

Need to make-up an absence?  Check out these area club meetings: 
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Rotary Supports Our Troops 
     Dick Kent will be collecting for our troops 

today at the Sergeant-at-Arms Desk. Give gen-

erously, this will be Christmas packages for 

soldiers who won’t be home for the holidays. 

Thanks to you, we sent 5 Care Packages out 

last month.   

     Dick has also started working with the “Adopt a Hero” 

program. He read a long list of basic items the war zone 

hospitals need. Signet, for example, will be sending at least 

100 pairs of shorts. Please check with Dick if you or your 

business would like to help with this worthy cause. 
 

Salvation Army Bell Ringing 

     Saturday, December 17th is the date…. 

10 AM to 9 PM is the time. Rotarians along  

with Handley & James Wood Interact Club  

members will ring the bell for the Salvation Army 

Kettles.  If you haven’t already signed up to help, see 

Don Butler.  There are a few time slots still open. 
 

MORE AWARDS 
    Alex Iden was awarded the Phil 

Sprenkle Vocational Award.  Alex is 

an active Rotarian and citizen who 

exemplifies our Rotary Moto: 

“Service Above Self”.  Congratula-

tions Alex!  A $500 donation will be 

made to the foundation in Alex’s 

honor. 

Ajay Virmani was awarded the Ave-

nues of Service Award.  Ajay has 

spent his life helping others. He is a 

highly respected physician, generous 

supporter of our many Rotary events 

and the United Way.  Plus, who 

wouldn’t want to be one of the Vir-

mani’s Rotary Exchange Student 

guests. The travel and entertainment 

alone makes us all wish we were. 

 



Make-ups* (Date & Function Attended) 
William Aikens – 11/16 – Kaleidoscope Mtg. 
Randy Boxx – 10-24 – Membership Mtg. 
Cary Brubaker – 11/23 – eClub One 
Bob DeMott – 11/16 – Romney 
Marie DiLorenzo – 11/15 – Dictionary Project 
Hunter Gaunt – 9/17 – Apple Harvest 
Hunter Gaunt – 11/8 – Frederick County 
Bob Hall – 8/12 – Family Picnic Prep 
Michelle Harris – 11/4 – Dictionary Project 
Michelle Harris – 11/7 – eClub One 
Brooke Herndon – 11/17 – Board Mtg. 
Marie Hileman – 9/17 – Apple Harvest 
Conrad Koneczny – 11/22 – Frederick County 
Tom Maccubbin – 11/16 – Kaleidoscope Mtg. 

Absentees: 11/17/2011   
Scott Arthur 
Kevin Callanan 
David Chandler 
David Ervin 
Wilson Gilbert 
Phillip Griffin, II 
Dick Helm 
Brooke Herndon 
Doug Joyner 
Jaime Karalis 
Conrad Koneczny 

John Lamanna 
Deborah Langfitt 
Rick Leonard 
Paul Magness 
Paige Manuel 
Alan McKay 
Adrian O’Connor 
Court Pifer 
Richard Reifsnyder 
Mary Riley 
Wilborn Roberson 
Tom Rockwood 

Karen Schultz 
Roy Schwarz 
Steve Slaughter 
Dave Smith 
Trish Stiles 
Steve Straight 
David Sweeney 
Patty Taylor 
Ray Thackston 
Carl Thomas 
Dick Wiltshire 
Jim Youngblood 

Our Last Drawing  

     Bill Buettin won the $18 weekly drawing.  Un-
fortunately he drew the 5 of spades and missed the 
jackpot by 4.  Today’s jackpot starts at $390...that 
sure would make a great Christmas win!!! 

 

CLUB ELECTIONS - NEXT WEEK 
Officers:  President: Darla McCrary 
   President Elect: Don Louque, III 
   Secretary: Dan Martin 
   Treasurer: Tootie Rinker 

Board of Directors: 
We will be voting for 4 of the following 8: Kerry Burkhart, An-
thony Crosen, Jaime Karalis, Chris Lewis, Winston Lutz, Kelly 
Rickert, Steve Slaughter, and John Tyson.  
 

Welcome New Members! 
      Please take a moment to welcome our new-
est member, Dana Hand Evans to our club. 
AND, let’s not forget Dave Hepler, Randy 
Collins and John Midolo who joined us in  
October.   

 President             Marc Jaccard   

 President-Elect   Darla McCrary 

 Secretary      Don Louque III 

 Treasurer     Dan Martin 
                     

BOARD OF DIRECTORS             
Scott Arthur, Eric Beatley, Gary Chrisman, Fran Crawford,  

Rob Frogale, Brooke Herndon, Dick Kent, Adrian O’Connor,  

Tootie Rinker, Gene Schultz, Dave Smith, Tricia Stiles 
 

 IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT  -  Dick Helm 
 

Cog Wheel Staff: Jenny Brockwell,  Paul Burkholder, Sharen Gromling,  

Chuck Gyauch, Don Karolyi,  Chuck Peterson, Sue Rich, Kelly Rickert,  

Gene Schultz, Dave Smith, Wes Williams 
 

Photos by: Gene Schultz & Don Karolyi          Reporter:  Paul Burkholder 

Visitors and Guests Nov. 17th 
     Darline DeMott guest of her husband Bob 
     Ann Burkholder guest of her husband Paul 
     Chris Marchese guest of Bill Huehn 
     Shawn Herde guest of Dave Smith      
     Virmani Family guests of Jeff Dodd 
     Tim Roberts guest of Michael Stepniak 

It’s Beginning to Look A        

     Lot Like Christmas  
     …for the Evans Home!   

Donations will be collected next week and the following 

week for this year’s gifts for the kids of the William & Henry 

Evans Home.  See Trish Stiles if you would like to donate 

ahead of time or help with the shopping and wrapping. 

Please give generously...cash is great...checks should be 

made out to Winchester Rotary.  

Our Sympathy... 

 Our deepest condolences to Maria Hileman on the 

loss of her husband, Mark. Maria, you and your family 

are in all our thoughts and prayers.  There is nothing we 

can do or say to make this time any less painful. Just 

know that we are here for you.  

DEMOREST SHELTER  
      Gary Chrisman reports we had 14 Rotarians and 4 
Scouters helping build the new shelter at Camp Rock Enon. 
And most of it was completed in one day!  Fortunately we 
had several members with construction knowledge and 
climbing ability like Court Pifer, William Aikens, Dan Mar-
tin and Bill Hottel that allowed most of the rest to be gofers 
and ladder holders.  One of the Scouters had a construction 
company and he offered to have his crew finish the metal 
roof.  Bill and Mary Huehn fixed a fantastic lunch for every-
one to enjoy and refresh themselves at mid-day.   

Very Special Thanks to: William Aikens, 
Gary Chrisman, Terry Coffman, Bernie 
Demski, Mike Foreman, Chuck Gyauch, 
Bill Hottel, Bill Huehn, Winston Lutz, 
Tom Maccubbin, Dan Martin, Court Pifer, 
Gene Schultz & Stuart Williams. 


